
                                   Nova Scotia Antique Engine & Tractor Association 
249 Wentworth Road, Windsor, N.S. 

  P.O. Box, 1350, B0N 2T0  

Minutes 

 Friday, July 19, 2019 Meeting 

The July 19, 2019 meeting was called to order by President Brad Hood at 7:30 pm.   
Number of members present – 16. 

Brad welcomed all to the meeting.   
June 21, 2019 Meeting Minutes: 

• Brad asked if there were any omissions or errors – none brought forth. 
• Ken Swan moved to accept May 17, 2019 Meeting Minutes as recorded, 2nd by Darrell Moors, 

voted on and passed. 

Business updates from June 21, 2019 Meeting Minutes:   

• Metal Entry Roof: ordered from Payzant’s Building Supply and we should have it over the next 

week or so.  

• Windmill – while in process of putting together – it was discovered that the shaft did not fit the 

holes, we had Quality Machine make the shaft, update at next meeting.   

• Industrial Building Reno/Displays – see New Business section. 

• Summer Show and Pull – see New Business 

• We still require a Flat Screen TV – it does not have to be a big one, if you have one to donate, 

please let us know.  

Correspondence:   

• Eva received an email from Dave Sogorka: He has a John Deere Grain Drill for sale at 

reasonable price. His email: David@gaspereaucontracting.com and Phone #: 1-902-670-1240.  

We received an email from: David Thompson – for sale: 1948 Farmall A Tractor. His email: 

d.d.thompson@ns.sympatico.ca and Phone #: 1-902-825-3125.  

• Dan Brennan received an email from Shelley Thompson about the Short Film: Pearls about 

Dawn, Her Dad and The Tractor. They will be shooting sometime in the fall.   

Officer Reports:  

Health & Safety:  No report.  

Building Manager: Bazil Rogers inquired if we are still putting a Fan in the bathroom. This 
will be address when we have electrician fix the light in the workshop.    

Membership Report: 

• 15 members not paid.   
• Wendell moved to accept Membership Report, 2nd by Ian O’Brien, voted on and 

passed.  

Treasurer’s Report:  

• As of end of June, 2019: bank balance - $2623.05.  
• All bills are paid. Wendell moved to accept Membership and Treasurer’s reports, 2nd 

by Ian O’Brien, voted on and passed.  

Board of Directors – Ian O’Brien, Darrell Beaver, Gordon Troop, Ken Swan present.   
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New Business: 

• Industrial Building Renovation: We are ready to pour cement for floor – hoping to get 
this done this week coming. If you can help let Wendell know (1-902-757-2047), Once 

we have the floor done, we will begin the work on the Displays. First weekend of the 
Exhibition is only 8 weeks away.   

• During the Exhibition we will likely be effected by the construction of the New Rink 

Complex. In all likely hood our parking will take a hit. We will just have to wait and see 
on this matter.   

• We have been approached by Dykeland Lodge to put on a Display for the residents. 

They have requested we bring Tractors and Engines to display. We are trying to set this 
up for August 23 – this Tuesday coming. If you are interested please contact Brad: 1-
902-792-8154 or Wendell: 1-902-757-2047 as soon as possible.  

• Summer Show: August 3 – Time: 8am to 4pm with Antique Tractor Pull: 
August 4 -Time: Registration - 8am, Pull – 10am.  
a) Posters have now been circulated to as many places as we could think of – such as: 

Post Offices, Campgrounds, Corner Stores, Community Centers and so on. Eva has 
posted the Poster on our website.  

b) If you can pass out Posters please do so – we could use the help – they are 

available from Brad or at the Club House. 
c) Please participate as an Exhibitor and or Volunteer all are welcome. The more pieces 

of machinery and tractors the better.  

d) Avon River Days Parade: If you participate in the Parada and are driving a Motorized 
Vehicle: you are required to have a valid driver’s license, valid vehicle registration 

and valid vehicle insurance. If you are towing a trailer – you are required to have 2 
spotters accompanying each trailer. The RCMP will be checking for the valid 
paperwork before the Parade starts.  

 
   50/50 Draw: $60.00 collected, Eva Hilchie won $30.00.   

Henry King moved for adjournment. Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.  

Don’t forget about our 6:30 pm - Social Hour. 

The next meeting will be: 3th Friday in August which is August 16, 2019 at 7:30 pm.  

Eva Hilchie, Secretary, N.S.A.E &T.A.  

  

 

 


